
 

PRAISE AWARDS                                                    

Children who gained badges and         

certificates deserve our  special          

congratulations:     

                               

W/C 27 June 2022          

Key Stage One  
RER Hedgehogs George 

RR Foxes       Savannah 

1/2B Squirrels         Tyler-Jai 

1/2D Moles            Keira 

2W Badgers    Harry 

     

Key Stage Two 
3/4D Elder  Miley  

3/4H Oak               Clarrissa 

4LR Chestnut  Jack Sc 

4LR Chestnut  Connie 

5/6GS Beech        Taran 

5/6T Holly             Sophie 

6AB Rowan  Daisy  

     

   WELL DONE ALL !      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

A big thank you to all of you who are  

getting stuck in to Beat the Street,    

walking, running, cycling and      

scooting between Beatboxes. We're 

off to a  brilliant start which hopefully 

we'll be able to maintain. We are  

currently 1st on the Brierley Hill 

Schools leaderboard and 4th overall! 

Keep your eye out on the map to  

collect gems and earn yourself extra 

points! Why not go to the Netherton 

Park Fun Day and scan your card 

there to get triple points and be in 

with the chance of winning a lucky 

box prize.     

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends 
 

New Parents to Reception  

Meeting 
There will be a meeting for parents 

new to Reception classes  on 

Wednesday 6th July in the KS1 Hall 

at 6pm. 

 

Dates for Year 6 

Yr 6 Party Night– Tuesday 19th July 

5.00 till 7.00pm 

Yr 6 Leavers’ Assembly  

Wednesday 20th July at 2.00pm  in 

school. 

Yr 6 Play- “Gold– The Tale of King 

Midas “ - Tues 12th July 6pm and 

Wed 13th July at 2pm.  

 

Nursery Trip to Dudley Zoo 
Nursery had a lovely time at Dudley 

zoo on Thursday. Thanks to the staff 

and all the parents who went! 

 

Sun Protection 

Please could you apply sun cream to 

your children before they come to 

school and send them with a hat 

and their water bottle.  
 

 

PE Kits 
We are still having children without 

PE Kits in school. This is a statutory        

subject and PE kits must be kept in 

school. Thank you. 

 

Lost Property 
We have dozens of jumpers in lost   

property that are un-named. Please   

ensure uniform is labelled clearly.  

 

Covid 
Cases in school are starting to rise 

again. Please continue to be vigilant 

and follow the guidelines. Thanks. 

 

 

 

 

 

School Term Dates 

2022 Summer Term                             

Term Ends Thurs 21st July   

Reminder 

Please do not bring trading cards to 

school and do not ride scooters  

within the school grounds. 

Thank you 

 

Maths Challenge 

Make it harder ……... 

• Introduce 3, 4, 5. etc digit         

numbers, 

• Say that the digit sum is larger, 

• Say that the digit sum is in a range, 

eg. 12 - 24, 

• Give the answers with 1 or more 

missing - what are the missing   

solutions? What is the total being 

made? 

 

1 July 2022 

 

Tel: 01384 818545   email: info@ashwood.dudley.sch.uk 

Article 28                  

Every child has the 

right to an education 



Dinner Information                       
All dinners must be booked through 

School Money.  Dinners must be booked 

on School Money the day before they are 

needed.                                                      

If you are having problems saving your 

child’s menu choices please search for 

school money using Google and login 

through that link rather than through the 

app.                                                    

Thank you                                               

WC 4 July (Week 2) 

Monday 

Spaghetti bolognaise and garlic 

bread 

Southern style Quorn burger 

Cod fish finger 

Pasta and mixed vegetables 

Fruit Cheesecake 

 

Tuesday   

Chicken wrap 

Halal chicken wrap 

Cheese wrap 

Gluten free bubble fish 

Baked wedges, sweetcorn and peas  

Chocolate crunch 

 

Wednesday 

Roast pork and apple sauce 

Vegan meatballs with pasta in     

tomato sauce 

Fish cake 

Boiled, roast potatoes, broccoli  and 

mixed vegetables 

Apple crumble 

 

Thursday 

Beef burger  

Halal beef burger 

Cheese savoury 

Salt and vinegar goujons 

Mashed potatoes, baked beans and 

cauliflower 

Pineapple upside down cake 

 

Friday 

Battered fish 

Cheese and tomato pizza/vegan  

option available 

Chipped potatoes, baked beans and 

peas 

Strawberry mousse 

Jelly and Ice cream 

 

Available Every Day 

Grab bags which contain a sandwich 

either cheese, tuna or ham filling.  

Salad bag. 

One from a cake, biscuit or yoghurt. 

Fresh fruit 

Water 

Jacket Potato with a choice of 

cheese, beans or cheese and beans. 

 

Fruit jelly, yoghurt 

 
 

Attendance 
Early Years News   We have had a 

lovely week in Early years. Nursery 
had a great time on their trip to the 
zoo and the weather was perfect! In 
Reception we have been reading our 
BookStart book 'I Am a Tiger'. The 
children have been basing their      
Literacy on it this week and have all 
come home with a copy of the book.  
Treetots News   Next week on   

Tuesday 5th July we have our Forest 
School session. The theme will be 
based on the book 'The Gruffalo.' 
Come along for some time in nature 
with crafts, snacks and activities in the 
forest school. The price is £7.50 for 
adult and child. We meet in the hall at 
9a.m. on Tuesday. The following week 
on 12th July it is our last toddler    
session of the academic year! We will 
be having a party at the end of the 
session with party food and games.  

Class From 2 Sep  W/C 20 June 

RER 93.46 90 

RR 91.02 91.36 

1/2B 94.22 96.43 

1/2D 94.13 97.41 

2W 93.28 94.62 

3/4D 92.66 91.43 

3/4H 94.06 96.40 

4LR 95.11 97.78 

5/6GS 93.62 86.90 

5/6T 93.96 99.29 

6AB 93.43 91.87 

Whole 

School 

93.58 93.98 

Key Stage 2 News  This week 
Years 5 and 6 have been visited 
by our School Nurse. They have 
been learning about 'growing 
up' as part of their RSE work. 
The children have been very 
sensible and respectful. Please 
let us know if you need any  
further support and if the    
children have any further  
questions.  
Many of the children have been 
working hard on their final 
tests of the year and have 
shown a great maturity         
towards their education. Well 
done! 

The Year 6 children have       
continued to work hard on 
their final production and the 
rehearsals are coming along 
nicely. Please return any final 
ticket letters for our              
performances on the 12th and 
13th of July. Next week, many 
of the children in Year 6 will 
have their transition days to 
their secondary schools. We 
hope they have a great time. If 
for any reason they are unable 
to attend, please make sure 
you report absences to both 
schools'  offices. 

Key Stage 1 This week in Key Stage 

1 we have been making sculptures 
out of clay and junk modelling. The 
children had great fun making their 
creations and were very creative. We 
have also been finding out about the 
past of Ashwood Park Primary by ask-
ing an expert - Mr Butler! The chil-
dren wrote questions about what the 
school was like in the 1990's and then 
interviewed him to find out the an-
swers. Next week we will be working 
on  instructions and looking at aerial           
photographs of the school.  

RBD News  
Many of the children have worked 
really hard on their assessments 
this week. We are very proud of 
how hard they have worked! Well 
done!  
Dates for your diaries: The Year 
6 children have their transition 
days at their new secondary 
school coming up. Have a       
wonderful time and we can’t wait 
to hear all about it! 
Sign of the week:  Wimbledon 
Please follow the link for our video 

about Wimbledon… https://

www.youtube.com/watch?

v=5bqujXAGjbw  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5bqujXAGjbw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5bqujXAGjbw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5bqujXAGjbw

